
 
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
We cannot operate a small business in Oregon if this becomes law. Oregon is becoming incredibly anti-
business. We get taxed to death and once you’ve forced us to close and move you won’t have any 
sources to pay all your welfare programs.  Let’s look at cutting state budgets. Way too high of numbers if 
employees. Walk into any state office and there are 2people doing one job.  
Clean house there before you start mandating our business lives.  
Do not pass HB 3031. It should never have gotten this far !!!!!!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret Pounder 
54177 Morrison Rd 
Bandon, OR 97411 
macade1986@gmail.com 
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